
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one or both of our major events this week.  

On Thursday 9 February at 7pm Dr Andrew Bell from University College Oxford will be speaking about 
applying to Oxford and Cambridge universities. This talk is designed for both students and parents.  

On Friday 10 February your son will be attending our Higher Education and Careers Conference and we 
hope you will be able to visit the Exhibition between 2pm and 3pm (please note the change to the 
previously advised time). With over 60 universities and many employers, training providers and other 
organisations present, we are delighted to offer you access.  

Both events are held in the Sports Hall. Please note that on-site parking is not available for either event. 
 
Finally, tomorrow your son is participating in our 'Bishops to Business' event organised by Mrs Armstrong. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


